From: Beaudet, Matthew 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 4:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Frydland, Judith; Rahman, Asif; Burton, Mildred
Subject: Report of Return of Holiday Gift

Steve - This email and attached photo is to report the immediate return of a gift of sweets (value unknown) to the gift giver.  The gift was a basket with two small boxes of items and a note identifying the items and sweets. It was dropped off today for employee Asif Rahman who was not in the office. As you are aware, in addition to the City Ethics Ordinance the Department has a Zero Gift Policy.  I telephone the gift giver (Landon Bone and Baker Architects) and not being able to reach a live person left a detailed voice message for one of the firm principles Mr. Jeff Bone.  In my message I expressed our appreciation for the kind recognition of Mr. Rahman and relayed our No Gift policy and requested that his firm make arrangements to retrieve the gift.  Thanks - Matt

Matthew W. Beaudet
First Deputy Commissioner
City of Chicago - Dept. of Buildings
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